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Molalla, OR 97038  

 

The 108th 
Alumni Luncheon 
All Molalla High School 

alumni are invited to  

attend  Sat.,  Oct. 7, 2023, 

Registration at 12:00 

Lunch at 1:00 P.M.  

Molalla H. S. Commons 

357 Frances St. Molalla 

Annual Business Meeting will 
follow. 

 

You are to be 
honored!  

 Class of ‘43  80 years 

  Class of ‘53  70 years 

 Class of ‘63  60 years 

 Class of ‘73  50 years 

 Class of ‘83  40 years 

 Class of ‘93  30 years 

We are issuing a very special invitation to 
all those in the classes listed above.  Please 
come to be given special recognition by 
your fellow alumni.    

The Alumni Association Board of Directors are: 
Susan Woodruff DeLair‘64 President; Jenny Villalobos ‘04, V. Pres; Christy Dumolt ‘88 Secretary; Nan-
cy Johnson ‘77, Treasurer, Joel Daniels ‘59 Scholarship Vice Chair; Sharon Johnson Sanders ‘62, Tom 
Daniels’62 Publicity and Data Base; Dean Kieling ‘71; Kenneth Naylor ‘55, Tom Sanders ‘62  

Fall 2023 

Socialaires 1984: Back Row Eric Cobb, Bret Edmisten, Jeff Sto-
rey, Paul Vanderwal, Ron Lyons, Scott Winslow; Middle Row: 
Paige Hall, Tere Farris, Amy Moore, Janet Jordan, Brenda Sa-
trum; Front Row: Sandy Bullard, Shelly Eyman, Lynn Shaver, Vicki 
Dunton, Cindy Dworschak 



 

     

ALUMNI  

SCHOLARSHIPS 
      

Thanks to very generous donors, we are 
pleased to announce that in the spring of 
2023, the Molalla Alumni Scholarship Fund 
and other funds established by alumni were 
able to continue awarding scholarships to a 
most deserving group of graduating seniors.   

Molalla Alumni Association Four-
year College recipients $2,000 

The Dorothy Damm Waiste Memorial MASF 
Scholarship: 
 Michael Kyllo 
The Richard E. and Mary E. Marquardt MASF 
Scholarship: 
 Alice Person 
Delane and Margaret Fry MASF Scholarship: 
 Gabriel Aasland 
The Sanden/Trullinger Family MASF Scholar-
ship: 
 Brayden Cunningham 
Oak Rebekah Lodge #159 MASF Scholarship: 
 Brooke King 
Donald and Roberta Daniels Family MASF 
Scholarship: 
 Antuan Peterson 
The Schriever Family Scholarship: 
 Rylee Madison 
Terrance Blair McCuller Memorial  Scholarship: 
 Paulina Beteran Munoz 
 Evan Jasper Correl 
 

Molalla Alumni Association Voca-
tion/Technological Scholarship 
$2,000 
 
Terrance Blair McCuller Memorial Scholarship 
 Andrea Arias 
The Deardorff Family Scholarship 
 Jarek White 

 The Holman Family Alumni Scholar-
ship, renewable for 4 years: Administered by 
the state Office of Student Access and Com-
pletion  

 Gabriel Aasland ($2,000) 
 Libby Briley ($1,000) 
 Evan Carrel ($2,000) 
 Michael Kyllo ($2,000) 
 Alice Person ($2,000) 
 Mackenzie Prock ($2,000) 
 Emily Rountree ($1,000) 

 Other Molalla Alumni Scholarships include 
those of Donald Slaughter and Everett Hill. 

The Molalla Alumni Scholarship Committee 
would like to encourage you to remember the 
Alumni Scholarship Fund in your estate plan-
ning.  It is their intention to honor large gifts or 
bequests by establishing a scholarship in that 
person or organization’s name.  Please        
consider making a donation to the fund as you 
complete and mail your registration for the 
luncheon.  Another way you can give is when 
the basket is passed on October 1. 

The committee consists of Mitch Magenhei-
mer ‘96, Chair & Investment Manager, Joel 
Daniels ‘59, Vice-Chair, Joan Dunton Deardorff 
‘64,   Recorder, Julie Deardorff Gilkison ‘92, 
Funds Manager, Ardeth Trullinger Woods ‘55, 
Jess Rickman, and Janet Naylor Jordon ’82, 
Publicity, Laurie Norquist Suhrbier ‘64, Verna 
Suhrbier Vogeltanz ‘64,       

FFA Officers 1966: ?, President; Don Deardorff, vice
-president; Robert Alber, treasurer, Brad Johnson, 
reporter; Mike Brinkman, sentinel; and Jerry Turner, 
secretary 



Those wonderful folks at Clarkes 
Grange have agreed to cater our 
luncheon once again.  We want to 
acknowledge that much of the 
money they earn goes back to 
many worthwhile school & commu-
nity projects. 

Go to: 

www.molalla-alumni.org 

What you will find:  alumni news, reunion 
information, pictures, newsletters,     
scholarship information, etc. 

 

 

 

The Alumni Association has purchased the 
remaining back issues of Molalla HS Year-
books and has them to sell.  Visit 
www.molalla-alumni.org to see what is avail-
able and for instructions on how to make a 
purchase.   

The Arrow   

In Remembrance 

Please visit our website www.molalla-
alumni.org for a list of deceased alumni 
and staff.  We update it regularly and 
would appreciate it if you would let us 
know of anyone who has died.  Let us 
know if you see errors.  Thanks to Joan 
Deardorff for collecting and displaying 
obits. 

Please Help Spread the Word! 
We are not able to do the mass mailing of the 
Newsletter and Registration form due to higher 
costs.  We will do some targeting mailing to 
those with whom we have had previous contact 
and by email.  Please share this with any Mo-
lalla Alumni you know.  The registration will be 
accessible at our website www.molalla-
alumni.org or call  Nancy Johnson 541-660-7144 
to have one mailed.  Please send email ad-
dresses to:  email@molalla-alumni.org  We are 
especially in need of new addresses replacing 
molalla.net 

High Q 1974 Mr Tom McLaughlin, Sue Clack, Linda Ferlan, Diane 
Kirk, Ann Schlimgen, Tom Knight and Tom Anderson 


